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Dear Member;

Welcome to the Valley of the Sun Concierge Network! We are pleased to have you as our newest member for the 2024-25 season! There are many exciting events you will be invited to attend – the most important being our monthly meetings. Our monthly meetings offer valuable, educational information about the daily ins and outs of being a Valley of the Sun Concierge. A concierge that is better educated on the areas of the hospitality industry and more informed on local history, attractions, and events will provide a more unique experience for their guests. 

As a new member of the VSCN, you must read, understand, and sign the Code of Ethics that was included in the application packet. These are the rules that we as members follow under every circumstance, no exception. It is imperative all members abide by the Code of Ethics to uphold the high reputation of the organization. Another copy has been included with this email if you need to sign and submit one to the Committee. 

As a new member, you can now access our website to RSVP for all events and meetings!
INSTRUCTIONS ON ACCESSING VSCN WEBSITE:

From Internet, enter:  https://www.vscnconcierge.org/
a. Click on the Login/ Sign up button
b.  Create your profile and submit

Once approved, you will be approved for the site. 

If you wish to see information regarding events on the calendar:
a. Click on “Member Events”


To receive invitations to our exclusive meetings and events, you can access through the website or mobile app.
Please feel free to bring any ideas or suggestions that you may have to improve the VSCN to the Committee Chairs. We are all here to assist you in your career as a Concierge and we hope being a part of this organization will provide you with positive experiences, strong network connections, relationships with our vendors and empowering knowledge to share with your guests.

Sincerely,

Valley of the Sun Concierge Network Committee 
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